Mt. Airy Garden Club==April 8, 1993

The April meeting was held at the home of Joyce Meyer with
twelve members in attendance. John Peter Thompson gave a very
informative program combining a slide show with commentary on
berennials. Lovely refreshments were served by the hostess.

Marie White reported a balance of $1,405.54. The
horticulture report was given by Ann Williams on spring-blooming
pieris japonica. Again this month at the district meeting,
Dottie Garrison, our president, received various certificates of
merit. The Federation luncheon was discussed. Also, the
District I flower show Schedule was passed to interested parties.

Peggy Martin asked for volunteers to help with baking and
food prepartion for the lunches that the club is providing for
the bus trip on May 11-12.

A motion was made and seconded that the full expense of the
yearbook be paid by the club each year. The slate of officers
for next year will be the same as this year.

Joyce had a lovely azalea for the Eaffle for this meeting.
Next month’s meeting at Marie White’s will have our annual plant
exchange.

Attending: Elaine Arnold Peggy Martin
Jimmi Nell Finley Joyce Meyer
Dottie Sisson Dottie Garrison
Marian Moreland Marie White
Julie Harrison Mary Ellen Haegy

Margaret Hicks Ann Williams



